
On behalf of the South Burlington Rotary Golf Tournament Committee 
we are pleased to welcome you home!

TH

IT'S A
CELEBRATION!

Join us for the 25th Annual South Burlington
Rotary Golf Tournament at 
Vermont National Country Club.
South Burlington Rotary continues to work tirelessly to
better the lives of people in our community. We continued
our support of our local food shelf, helped organize Green Up
Day, participated in the clean up of Shelburne Road
Cemetery and provided volunteers for Champlain Housing
Trust "Ice Cream Nights" in addition to providing financial
support to many organizations helping those in need.

"We are thrilled to welcome you
to this beautiful golf course with
so many great memories of past

tournaments."

Get your foursome together and
be a part of this year’s

event, it is certain to be the best
Golf Tournament yet!

Information about Sponsorship
Opportunities and the Entry

Form are available at
www.southburlingtonrotary.org

Monday
September 18th

Registration starting 
at 11:30 am

www.southburlingtonrotary.org

We invite you to be part of this wonderful fundraiser with
friends and your community. The Air Cannon will return
along with other fun filled activities while you're on the
beautiful Jack Nicklaus designed Vermont National Course.

Shotgun start 12:30

ANNIVERSARY


